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CASTLE PINES NORTH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

CONCERNING PROPOSED RATE INCREASE AND BUDGET HEARING

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE CASTLE PINES NORTH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT WILL CONSIDER 
FIXING OR INCREASING FEES, RATES, PENALTIES OR CHARGES , EFFECTIVE  JANUARY 1, 2015, AND 
ADOPTING ITS 2015 BUDGET AT ITS REGULARLY SCHEDULED BOARD MEETING ON NOVEMBER 17, 
2014.  ALL BOARD MEETINGS ARE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC.

Date:			   Monday, November 17, 2014
Time:			   6:00 p.m.
Location:		  Castle Pines North Community Center
Address:		  7404 Yorkshire Drive, Castle Pines, 80108.

This notice has been sent via the District’s website and as an October 2014  Bill Insert to all customers 
who currently receive service from the District.

Please email District Manager Jim Nikkel at jim@cpnmd.org with questions.


